
	
  

Dear Women of St. Luke Parish,  
 
Happy Fall!  We are in the process of renewing memberships for the new SLWC year.  
Membership will run from November 1, 2012 – October 31, 2013.  We are currently over 150 
strong and hope to have more members join this year. 
 
We set out last year with a number of initiatives and goals and were able to accomplish many of 
them and will continue with them this year (see below): 

	
  
"Our mission is to nurture and strengthen the relationships among the full spectrum of women in St. Luke 
Parish in an effort to better serve both the social and spiritual needs of our parish community, as well as 

other worthy causes.” 

Our desire is to build membership by having fun with friends and by developing new friendships with St. Luke Parish 
women through active participation in the following tentative schedule of events we have planned: 

• Fall Kickoff Event 
• Winter Event 
• Combined Event with the St. Luke Men's Club 
• Parish Marian Celebration to honor our Blessed Mother 
• Spring Event 

We would also like to serve the needs of our Parish in the following ways: 

• Coordinate meals for any SLWC member and family during times of need 
• Provide an Honor Guard at the Funeral Mass celebrated at St Luke for any SLWC member or a member of their 

immediate family 
• Recognize all women of the parish on Mother's Day 
• Actively participate in "Coffee on the Plaza" and "Pack the Pews" parish initiatives 
• Help to facilitate a group creative effort which will enhance our parish, all suggestions and ideas are welcome 
• In the spirit of giving back, the St Luke Women's Club will present and donate $100 to 3 different areas - ideally 

one donation each to St. Luke Religious Education, St Luke School and St Luke Parish.” 

This year we hope to add the following goals and initiatives:       
          

• New SLWC Bulletin Board idea (will be included in monthly newsletter) which we hope will be a good fit for the 
club.  Very similar to mom mail, but on a much smaller level. 

• We also are hoping to celebrate the 125th anniversary of St. Luke with a service project that ties in with “St. 
Luke” and a gift donation to the parish. 

• Continue with the monthly newsletter but PLEASE NOTE:  Due to an increase in our database pricing we will 
only be sending our newsletter out to members starting January 2013. 

• We also have a survey that we would love for you to complete if you have a moment.   We would really like to 
get a sense of what worked last year and what you would like to see in the future.  Thank you in advance for 
taking a second to fill it out. 

	
  
THANK YOU for the tremendous support we received last year.  We are honored to serve our 
community and look forward to another great year! 
 

Molly Hague    Noreen Leavy    Kathleen Parrilli    Amy Hart Tomaso 
Katie Planek    Pat Devereux 

 
Molly	
  Hague:	
  mhague23@gmail.com	
  	
  Noreen	
  Leavy:	
  nonomck@hotmail.com	
  	
  Kathleen	
  Parrilli:	
  	
  r.parrilli@comcast.net	
  	
  	
  

Amy	
  Hart	
  Tomaso:	
  	
  atomaso@gloor.com	
  	
  Katie	
  Planek:	
  	
  katiefahey33@hotmail.com	
  	
  Pat	
  Devereux:	
  	
  devcomom@aol.com	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  



	
  
Mailing	
  Address:	
  
Kathleen	
  Parrilli	
  
714	
  Franklin	
  
River	
  Forest,	
  IL	
  	
  60305	
  
	
  
CONTACT:	
  
Kathleen	
  Parrilli	
  	
  -­‐	
  Co	
  Vice-­‐President	
  
with	
  questions	
  708	
  366	
  5710	
   	
  

	
  
	
  

MEMBERSHIP	
  RENEWAL	
  INVOICE	
  	
   10.01.2012	
  
	
  
BILL	
  TO	
   	
   	
  

SLWC	
  Member	
  or	
  
New	
  Member	
  

	
   Membership	
  Renewal	
  from	
  11/01/12	
  
thru	
  10/31/13	
  

	
  
DESCRIPTION	
   	
   	
   TOTAL	
  

	
  Membership	
  Dues	
  for	
  	
  
11/01/12	
  thru	
  10/31/13	
  

	
   	
   $25.00	
  

Are	
  you	
  currently	
  a	
  
member?	
   Y	
  	
  	
  	
  or	
  	
  	
  	
  N	
   	
   	
  

If	
  you	
  are	
  new	
  member	
  or	
  
have	
  changes	
  to	
  your	
  
current	
  member	
  information	
  
please	
  fill	
  in	
  the	
  following:	
  

	
   	
   	
  

Name:	
   	
   	
   	
  

Address:	
   	
   	
   	
  

Phone	
  Number:	
   	
   	
   	
  

E-­‐mail	
  Address:	
   	
   	
   	
  

All	
  correspondence	
  will	
  be	
  e-­‐
mailed.	
  	
  If	
  you	
  do	
  not	
  have	
  
an	
  e-­‐mail	
  address,	
  please	
  
circle	
  here:	
  
	
  
No	
  e-­‐mail	
  address	
  

	
   	
   	
  

	
  

SUBTOTAL	
   	
  
TOTAL	
  DUE	
  BY	
  10/31/12	
   $25.00	
  

Please	
  make	
  check	
  out	
  to:	
  	
  St.	
  Luke	
  Women’s	
  Club	
  
Send	
  to:	
  	
  Kathleen	
  Parrilli	
  
714	
  Franklin	
  
River	
  Forest,	
  IL	
  	
  60305	
  
	
  


